
 

RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF ROSEDALE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
REGARDING SPECIAL SERVICE PLAN No. 2018-01   

 

Public notice is hereby given pursuant to subsection 318(1) of The Municipal Act that the 

Council of the Rural Municipality of Rosedale has scheduled a public hearing on: 
 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 25TH, 2019 @ 7:00 PM 

KELWOOD COMMUNITY HALL 
 

Council will hear any potential taxpayer who wished to make representation, ask questions or 

register any objection to Special Service Plan No. 2018-01. 

 

And Further Take Notice, that pursuant to the provisions of Subsection 319(1) of The Municipal 

Act, any potential taxpayer may object to the plan by filing a notice of objection, by mail or in 

person, with the undersigned before the Public Hearing. 

 

General Description of the Project: 
 

The intent of the proposal is to establish a rate for the maintenance and operational cost for the 

Kelwood Community Hall within and surrounding area of Kelwood, MB. 

 

The Special Service Plan proposes that all residences, within and surrounding area of Kelwood 

will be levied an annual fee in accordance with following proposed rate structure: 

 

  Residence   $45.00 

 

Attached is a copy of Special Service Plan No. 2018-01 Additional copies are available at the 

municipal office at 282 Hamilton Street, Neepawa and on the municipal website at: 

www.rmofrosedale.com 

 

Dated at the Rural Municipality of Rosedale this 4th day of January A.D. 2019 and issued 

pursuant to Section 318 of The Municipal Act. 

  

 Kara Sylvester, CAO 

 Rural Municipality of Rosedale 

 Phone: (204) 476-5414 

 Fax: (204) 476-5431 

 Email: rosedale@mts.net 

http://www.rmofrosedale.com/
mailto:rosedale@mts.net

